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7th February 2019 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Spring 1 
Issue 6 

NSPCC 
Buddy Workshop for Year 5 & 6 

 
Year 5 and 6 continued with their work on how to 
stay safe and speak out with Donna from the 
NSPCC. If you haven’t done so already, please 
remember to return the sponsorship forms by 
Monday morning at the latest. There will be a thank 
you assembly on Monday from the NSPCC for all 
the fantastic money the children have raised. I think 
the last time I counted it came to almost £200, so 
thank you so much. 

 
 
 

 
         
 

Gooderstone Gathering 
 

Thank you to all the parents who attended the 
Gooderstone Gathering in Kestrels on Monday.  
 

This week’s Worship 
theme: 

 

Right and Wrong 

Congratulations to all the children for 
their fantastic work in class this week!  

 
Star of the Week 

Tyler in Owls for a really good attitude 
to learning this week.  

Lewis in Skylarks for putting in lots of 
effort with homework. 

Maddison in Kestrels for exceptional 
attitude to network and all aspects of 

school life. 
 

Writers of the Week 
  Daisy in Owls 

 Dexter in Skylarks 
and  

  Darcie in Kestrels 

 

Team Points 
 

1st Place: Curie 
2nd Place: Newton 
3rd Place: Einstein 

 
 £5 Attendance Award 

 
This week’s attendance reward goes 

to Skylarks again with 100% and 
Owls.  

Well done!!! 
 

Practicing Times Tables 
 

If you’d like to support your child’s learning of maths 
including multiplication and getting quicker at their 
times tables, then here are some useful websites. 

 
https://collins.co.uk/pages/primary-mathematics-

times-tables-test-simulator 

 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-

button 
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Cake Friday Raffle 
 

We still have lots of spaces available for 
baking an amazing cake for our Cake 
Friday. Please sign up if you wish. Well 
done to Daisy for winning this week’s 
amazing Harry Potter cake. Total raised 
this week: £49.40  
 
Due to technical problems we weren’t able to include the 
photo this week.  

     
             

Dates coming up… 
 
Friday 8th February: Almost last day for NSPCC sponsorship money 
Monday 11th February: NSPCC Thank you assembly 
Thursday 14th February: Harry Potter Trip 
Thursday 14th February: Drama Day at Mundford for children not going to Harry Potter 
Friday 15th February: Harry Potter Science at Iceni for year 4 & 5 
Friday 15th February: Harry Potter Science for Reception, year 1, 2, 3 and 6 at Gooderstone 
Monday 18th February – Friday 22nd February: Half term holiday 
Monday 25th February: Children back to school 
Monday 4th March: Breckland Crucial Crew Event at Letton Hall for year 6 
Tuesday 5th March: Year 4, Level 1 Cycling Event 
Thursday 5th March: Parents Evening 3pm – 7pm 
Monday 11th March: Science Week 
Friday 15th March: Comic Relief 
 

Clubs 
 

Monday Lunchtime: SATs revision club, 
available to Year 6 only.  
Monday after school: Adventure Club 
Tuesday lunchtime: Lego Club 
Tuesday after school: Multi-Sports  
Wednesday after school: Street Dance  
Thursday after school: Taekwondo 
Friday lunchtime: Netball Club 
 
After school clubs finish at 4.15pm please ensure 
you arrive promptly to pick up your children. 

The Wizard of Oz Film 
 

In the last week of this term the children will be 
watching the first ever colour film – The Wizard of 
Oz in class in order for them to understand the 
story and also to give the children the opportunity 
to lead their own interests and learning, in 
readiness for next term. The film is a PG ratings so 
please fill in the separate consent form to give your 
child permission to watch this historic film 

Valentine’s Disco 
 

Please remember the Valentine’s Disco 
on Friday 15th February from 5pm to 

7pm! 


